
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY 

P.O. BOX268 
FORT WINGATE, NM 87316 

December 28, 2012 

Mr. John Kieling 
Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 

DearMr. Kieling: 

The purpose of this letter is to submit the report related to the installation of additional 
monitoring wells and abandonment of monitoring wells that no longer function as 
designed~ The monitoring wells were installed and abandoned in accordance with the 
Fort Wingate Depot Activity Monitoring Well Installation and Abandonment Plan, dated 
Aprii2011(Permit No. EPA NM 621380974). This report only relates to the installation, 
construction, abandonment, locations, initial water levels, and initial chemical data. 
Detailed analyses of chemical data related to plumes are discussed in the Groundwater 
Periodic Monitoring Reports (PMR). Monitoring wells installed during 2011 were 
reported in the Groundwater PMR for April 2011 through October 2011, which was 
submitted to NMED on May 14, 2012. Detailed analyses of chemical data from 
monitoring wells installed at the beginning of 2012 will be discussed in the April 2012 
Groundwater PMR, which is scheduled for submission at the end of January 2013. 

If you have questions or require further information, please call me at (330) 358-
7312, or David Henry of my staff at (505) 342-3139 

Enclosures 

CF: 

Dave Cobrain, NMED, HWB 

Shannon Duran, NMED, HWB 
Richard Cruz, Fort Wingate 
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Sincerely, 
s·~;tt~d btJ Ve<...;:cJ //c-nr-J_ 
f'or (Ylar{t;. ?"tffu.rscn 

t::/~#---2---
Mark Patterson 
BRAG Environmental Coordinator 

Media 

2 hard copies, 2 DVDs included 
With Kieling 
See above 
1 Hard Copy, 1 DVDs 




